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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � DECEMBER 8, 2003 

AWARD OF TENDER - T03-217 
INTERSECTION SIGNALIZATION 
VARIOUS LOCATIONS (2003) 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works in consultation with the Director of 
Purchasing Services recommends: 

That Tender T03-217 for the installation of intersection signalization for various locations be 
brought forward to Council. 

Purpose 

Council approval to award Contract T03-217. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The work covered by this tender (2003 Capital Budget Project 1438-2-03) calls for intersection 
signalization at Melville Avenue/Springside Road, Melville Avenue/Avro Road and Langstaff 
Road/Vaughan Mills Road. 

Tenders closed for this project on November 25, 2003 and staff are reviewing the received bids.  
Staff will prepare an additional information report for this item after the bids have been evaluated 
for Council�s consideration at the December 15, 2003 meeting.  Construction is scheduled to 
commence in December and be completed as soon as possible pending weather conditions. 

Conclusion 

To be submitted in the additional information after the Tender bids have been evaluated. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Mike Dokman, Acting Transportation Supervisor, ext. 8031 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng.     Michael Won, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works Director of Development/Transportation 

Engineering 


